
MONTEREY PENINSULA REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT 
STAFF REPORT 

 
BOARD MEETING:  August 7, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Administration Division Staff Report:  Update 
  
PRESENTER:  Rafael Payan, General Manager 

 
REPORT: Cachagua Sports Fields Reconstruction Project:  In the 

absence of a Planning and Conservation Division Manager, 
the Administration Division has taken the role of project 
manager. Reconstruction of the multi-use sports fields has 
been completed.  The facility will provide the community and 
its visitors opportunities to play softball, Little League 
baseball and youth soccer (ATTACHMENT 1). 

 
 MPRPD worked closely with the community and the Esselen 

Tribe to plan this project and ensure its compliance with 
state and federal statutes.   A soft opening is expected in 
August.  A dedication ceremony will be planned for this Fall.   

 
Steelhead Trout Released at Cachagua:  The Monterey 
Peninsula Regional Water Management District, in consort 
with MPRPD’s conservation, restoration and reintroduction 
efforts, recently gathered numerous steelhead hatchlings 
from a tributary that is subject to seasonal drying.  The 
hatchlings were promptly released into the Carmel River, 
downstream of the park’s Stone House (ATTACHMENT 2). 

 
Business Excellence Award:  On the 25th of July, the 
Monterey Peninsula Chamber of Commerce awarded 
MPRPD this year’s EXCELLENCE AWARD for the 
Government, Utilities, and Transportation category 
(ATTACHMENT 3). 
 

 
FISCAL IMPACT: Not Applicable.    
 
FUNDING SOURCE: Not Applicable.    
 
FUNDING BALANCE: Not Applicable.    
 
RECOMMENDATION: Informational Only.  
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